NOTICE: March 24, 2020
SUB / ESSENTIAL WORKERS

Please be notified that LU#164 has met the requirements to institute the Sub Fund
effective Monday 03/23/20. You can obtain a sub application on the website (see
below) or contact the local union general office to have one sent to you.

Also if you are working and traveling to and from work please make sure that you
have your dues receipt on you at all times. In the event you are questioned please
note that by nature of our trade we have been deemed essential workers as per
Governor Murphy Executive Order No. 107.



